## **Dear Parents & Carers**

We are pleased to invite **1** adult per child (any parent, grandparent or carer is welcome) to come into school on *Monday 18*<sup>th</sup> *March* to attend our Mother's Day Celebration Assembly as follows:

Year 1: 13:30Year 2: 14:00Year R: 14:30

Please only arrive on site 5 minutes before the scheduled start time, when the playground gate will be unlocked (the back gate will remain locked until the end of the school day). All visitors will be required to sign in at the office. No photography or filming will be permitted during any of the assemblies.

After the year 1 and 2 assembly children will return to their classroom to continue with their learning. After the Year R assembly children can be collected from their classroom door due to the proximity to the end of the school day.

We look forward to welcoming you into school and appreciate your understanding of a later date than usual for this event which is a result of other events going on within school and the need to provide sufficient notice.

Many thanks, Sian Hosmer